
       
 

November 07, 2017 

 

 

Dear Yan Zubar, 

 

WELCOME TO THE BLUE BADGE WORLD 

 

Congratulations on passing the interview stage of the Blue Badge 

program. You are now fully qualified as a Blue Badge umpire. 

 

The names of the new Blue Badge umpires are published quarterly on 

ITTF URC website. Your name should appear in the next quarterly 

publication. 

 

For updating of our database, please send a JPEG photo of yourself (head 

to shoulder) to Mr Norman Tang, who is the interview co-ordinator for 

umpires on the Blue Badge program. His email address is 

normtang12@gmail.com 

 

Wishing you all the best and looking forward to your continuous support. 

 

 

 
 

 

Young-Sam MA 

Chair  

ITTF Umpires & Referees Committee 
 

 

CC: The Table Tennis Federation of Russia  

        President: Mr. Alexander Babakov 
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